
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/5/2016 10:00:31 AM

Subject: FW: Officials will break ground Monday for rebuilding of welcome center on I-95 in South 
Carolina

From: Dawn Dawson
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2016 9:59:45 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Dawn Dawson
Subject: Officials will break ground Monday for rebuilding of welcome center on I-95 in South Carolina

Advisory

Date - Jan. 5, 2016
Contact - Dawn Dawson-House, ddawson@scprt.com, 803-734-1779

State Officials will Break Ground Monday for new SC Welcome Center 
on I-95

Hardeeville - State Representative William G. “Bill” Herbkersman will lead a groundbreaking ceremony at 11 a.m. on 
Monday, Jan. 11, for the total rebuild of South Carolina's official welcome center on Interstate 95 near Hardeeville. 
The event will take place near the existing facility located at mile marker 4.5 northbound. Joining Herbkersman will 
be Duane Parrish, Director of the South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism and other leaders of the 
tourism industry in the Lowcountry.

For more information, contact Dawn Dawson-House at ddawson@scprt.com or 803-734-1779.
###

Dawn Dawson-House
Director of Corporate Communications
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism 
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Phone: (803) 734-1779
Cell: (803) 467-0202 
ddawson@scprt.com 
www.DiscoverSouthCarolina.com 
www.scmediaroom.com

SAVE THE DATE: Mark your calendar for February 15 - 17, 2016 for the 2016 Governor's Conference on Tourism & Travel. Please visit www. 
scgovcon.com for more information.

GOVERNOR’S 
CONFERENCE

The language contained in this email or any attachment thereto does not create an expressed or implied contract between the receiver and the South Carolina Department 

of Parks, Recreation and Tourism (SCPRT). Promises or assurances whether written or oral which are contrary to or inconsistent with the terms of an existing contract 

between the receiver and SCPRT do not amend the terms of any existing contract or create a new contract.
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